NY2€.22.1

REVISED RECOMMENDATIONS SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR PASTERNAK
REGARDING ITEM NY28.22 WHICH REPLACE RECOMMENDATIONS IN MEMO
(NOVEMBER 19, 2013) FROM COUNCILLOR PASTERNAK

"That:

1. City Council request the General Manager, Transportation Services, to prepare a
report by January 2014, on the procedure to amend the north-bound HOV lanes
on Allen Road and begins approximately 150 metres south of Sheppard Avenue
West and ends at the access to the Bus Rapid Transit Route north of Finch
Avenue West (approximately 100 metres).

2. City Council request the General Manager, Transportation Services, to prepare a
report by January 2014 on the procedure to amend the south-bound HOV lanes
on Allen Road/Dufferin Street."



